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Dear Parent/Carer

As you may be aware our current uniform provider is in the process of closing down.  We have managed to secure an alternative supplier namely Anglia Sports & Schoolwear Ltd.

They are an internet based provider, their website is www.yourschoolwear.co.uk.  From their homepage click on the Landau Forte Academy Amington logo and this will take you to the online store.

We have been assured that uniform items will be available from early in August.  They offer free delivery on orders over £45.00 +VAT and same day dispatch for orders placed by noon Monday to Friday.

Once stock of uniform has been secured, the Academy will continue to retail ties from Reception.  We thank you in advance for your patience at this time of transition and should you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely
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M B Roberts
Resource & Infrastructure Manager
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